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charms, spells, rituals, and correspondences.
Queer Hands of God Crystal Cheatham 2021-11-16 This book is for anyone who felt sideways for growing up as a queer
person in a Christian experience. It's for the troubled beloved who was misinformed and told that being queer is a
result of trauma. It's for the zealous religious type who sadly believes homosexuality is the opposite of holiness.
Queer Hands of God is meant to reveal a God that smiles upon the queer community as we embrace our colorful call for
service.
Mindset Magic Krysti Turznik 2017-11-02 There is a calling within you that wants you to do more, have more, and be
more. It is the yearning to unlock your potential and experience a more profound connection to your authentic self.
Mindset Magic is the perfect blend of education, insight, and practical application that will guide you to a deeper
understanding of how to create a fulfilled life with intention and purpose, and experience more peace, more power, and
more passion. With the proper mindset, tools, and understanding of scientific and spiritual principles, your life can
unfold with miracles and magic. Awaken to your true power and discover the key to creating your best life possible.
"Krysti Turznik's Mindset Magic provides the key to unlock the inner treasures that are the divine inheritance of all
beings, along with reminding us that it is we who must choose to discover, activate, and make wise use of them." Michael Bernard Beckwith, author of Spiritual Liberation and Life Visioning
Benevolent Devon Trevarrow Flaherty 2013-02 Gaby LeFevre is a suburban, Midwestern firecracker, growing up in the 80s
and 90s and saving the world one homeless person, centenarian, and orphan at a time. With her crew of twin sister,
Annie, smitten Mikhail, and frenemy Mel, she's a pamphlet-wielding humanitarian, tackling a broken world full of heroes
and heroines, villains and magical seeds, and Northwyth stories. Beginning with a roadkill-burying nine-year-old and a
gas-leak explosion, it follows Gaby as she traverses childhood and young adulthood with characteristic intensity and a
penchant for disaster. Meanwhile, the large cast of compelling characters entertains and the Northwyth legends draw you
into their magic.
Candle Burning Magic With the Psalms William A. Oribello 1988-01-01 This is the first book to combine both these
important subjects. In an easy-to-read style, the author will unlock for the serious New Age student the secret code
which will bring about positive results in the area of personal spiritual growth as well as with everyday matters. Here
are psalms you can read aloud or to yourself, along with the specific coloured candles to burn which: attract a new
lover into your life; provide you with a new job or rise; rekindle an old affair; beat the odds and win at games of
chance; gain great knowledge and wisdom.
The Psalm Workbook Robert Laremy 2001-01-01 King James version of the Book of Psalms contains nearly 400 simple rituals
and procedures that can be used to help you accomplish anything you desire. Use the situational index provided to
decide which psalm to pray for your specific need. PEACE, PROTECTION, HEALTH, SUCCESS, MONEY, LOVE, FAITH, INSPIRATION
SPIRITUAL STRENGTH AND MUCH MORE!
Psalms and Hoodoo Miss Katherine 2018-03-31 The Book of Psalms from The Holy Bible has been used by rootworkers and
others for a long time. In this book discover what Psalm is good to help with certain spells, learn that each day has a
certain Psalm for itself, and what color candles should be used with each Psalm.This is the biggest collection of
Psalms and their uses in magick, you do not want to miss this!
Teach Your Child to Read, Write and Spell Sarah Janisse Brown 2015-07-01 This is a workbook that includes 100 easy
lessons. Expect 10 minutes of parent/child learning time and 10 minutes of independent study time for the child. The
Bible provides the best material for learning to read, write and spell! 1. Read and study one simple Bible verse with
your child everyday. 2. Your child will repeat, recite, read and write each one until they know them well. This method
of learning to read and write is stress free and fun for parent and child! This is an excellent introduction to reading
and writing for young children, struggling readers, 1st to 3rd graders, and children with Dyslexia. Your child will
master the sight words and build a meaningful foundation for literacy. Includes both manuscript and cursive. This
workbook is designed to be simple for children with dyslexic tendencies. By using the Open Dyslexic Font and using
Sight Word Strategies we are able to overcome some of the obstacles caused by curriculum that depend on phonics.
Children with dyslexia are confused by the words that do not follow the phonetic rules. As you know the English
language often deviates from it's own rules leaving dyslexic children feeling overwhelmed and befuddled. The goal of
this method is to help children memorize the verses, learn hundreds of sight words, and develop intuitive decoding
strategies. If your child is not confused by phonics we recommend using a fun phonics program after completing this
workbook. If your child is still reversing letters be sure to start with our fun dyslexia therapy - Dyslexia Games
www.DyslexiaGames.com
Divine Sight Eduarda Amondragon 2014-10-07 There are many things in this world the average person cannot see…but a
chosen few can. Such is the case with Lala, the five-year-old Mexican-American child at the heart of this unique
coming-of-age novel. Divine Sight finds Lala at a critical point in her life, where she is learning how to deal with
the different perspectives of her multicultural, multigenerational family and coming to terms with her sixth sense of
second sight. Set in the 1950s and spanning both the United States and Mexico, the story is told through a series of
vignettes written in Lala's voice. Each chapter casts Lala against a challenging situation and shows how she, with the
aid of her family members and otherworldly allies, works to overcome it and becomes more comfortable in her own skin—as
a medium between two worlds and two cultures. A truly touching and thoughtful tome, Divine Sight explores many common,
and uncommon, themes from an encouraging and empowering angle. It speaks volumes about cultural and spiritual
understanding and tells a tale of hope and helpfulness that's sure to appeal to open-minded readers who want to better
understand and appreciate life's many marvels.
Felice the Christmas Fairy Irene Mathias 2017-11 Holiday Magic! Felice has fallen off the Christmas tree! It will take
the help of all the ornaments, and Santa, to get her back on top. Christmas lessons come in different ways. For Felice
the Christmas Fairy, it's about friendship and compromise. For spoiled Becky, it's about learning that Christmas is not
all about receiving gifts, but about giving back - and helping mom, and Santa. A brand new holiday classic!
The New Revised Sixth and Seventh Books of Moses Migene Gonzalez-Wippler 1985-11-01 The Sixth & Seventh Books of Moses
was originally published in Germany, in 1849. Its author by the name of Johann Scheibel is shrouded in mystery. The
author claimed that the seals and invocations given in the book came from ancient Hebrew sources, particularly the
Talmud. It is not sure whether or not his claims were based on truth, although Talmudic scholars will probably deny
that there are any references in Talmudic literature to the Sixth & Seventh Books of Moses. While the original source
of the book will probably never be ascertained, its popularity and durability can hardly be denied. The revised edition
is an attempt at the reorganization of a work, long hailed by occult masters as a valuable tool in the study and
practice of cabalistic magic. "Sakpata (Babalz) is the god of suffering. He teaches his worshippers to cope with
misfortunes (particularly disease). If Sakpata strikes a man with smallpox, it is because he wants to establish a very
close relationship with that person. Only the man who is not mature enough or strong enough will die of the disease.
For the worthy person it is like an initiation: a death and resurrection into a mature, richer life."
Voodoo Hoodoo Spellbook Denise Alvarado 2011-11-01 “Voodoo Hoodoo” is the unique variety of Creole Voodoo found in New
Orleans. The Voodoo Hoodoo Spellbook is a rich compendium of more than 300 authentic Voodoo and Hoodoo recipes,
rituals, and spells for love, justice, gambling luck, prosperity, health, and success. Cultural psychologist and root
worker Denise Alvarado, who grew up in New Orleans, draws from a lifetime of recipes and spells learned from family,
friends, and local practitioners. She traces the history of the African-based folk magic brought by slaves to New
Orleans, and shows how it evolved over time to include influences from Native American spirituality, Catholicism, and
Pentecostalism. She shares her research into folklore collections and 19th- and 20th- century formularies along with
her own magical arts. The Voodoo Hoodoo Spellbook includes more than 100 spells for Banishing, Binding, Fertility,
Luck, Protection, Money, and more. Alvarado introduces readers to the Pantheon of Voodoo Spirits, the Seven African
Powers, important Loas, Prayers, Novenas, and Psalms, and much, much more, including:Oils and Potions: Attraction Love
Oil, Dream Potion, Gambler’s Luck Oil, Blessing OilHoodoo Powders and Gris Gris: Algier’s Fast Luck Powder, Controlling
Powder, Money Drawing PowderTalismans and Candle MagicCurses and Hexes
Powers of the Psalms Anna Riva 1982-06-01
Duney K Wendt 2014-06-19 It is an adaptation of the age-old Biblical table of David and Goliath and opens the door for
discussions on self-confidence and faith in the face of great obstacles. It is also an excellent book for schools, day
cares and Sunday Schools. It is simple, inviting story, and is widely available in print and e-book for easy access.
The Book of Gold David Rankine 2010 Le Livre d'Or (The Book of Gold) is a unique 17th century French magical work
comprising numerous amulets, charms, prayers, spells and sigils for working with the Biblical Book of the Psalms of
King David. Written in a simple style akin to a medieval Book of Secrets combined with magical practices from the
ancient world, Le Livre d'Or brings together practices which have their roots in major works from the Dead Sea Scrolls
and the Cairo Genizah, to the Greek Magical Papyri and Sepher Shimmush Tehillim (Magical Use of the Psalms). Now
translated into English for the first time, this exceptional text demonstrates the significance of the Psalms as a
unifying and vital thread throughout the development of Western magic. From Sweden to Syria, Britain to the Baltic, the
use of appropriate Psalms has spread as a significant part of popular folk and religious magic, and Le Livre d'Or is an
inimitable example of the transmission of divine power through the written and spoken word. Le Livre d'Or was
originally bound as part of Lansdowne MS 1202 with a 17th century French copy of the most important of grimoires, the
Key of Solomon. The extensive commentary by David Rankine and Paul Harry Barron emphasises the place of the Psalms
within the Grimoire tradition, detailing their extensive apotropaic, amuletic and coercive uses in works such as the
Book of Abramelin, the Key of Solomon and the Goetia. The editors also illustrate how the magic of the Psalms has
underlain and cross-fertilised numerous traditions over the last two thousand years, from Hellenic magicians, early
Christians and Jews of the ancient world to practitioners of the medieval Grimoires and Renaissance Cunning-folk.
Whether it was for benevolent or malefic results, Le Livre d'Or provided the appropriate Psalm verses and relevant
techniques. This previously ignored work is an outstanding example of eminently practical magic which not only draws on
such major works as the Heptameron and the Steganographia, but also many of the divine names found in the Kabbalah.
From Saints to spirits, characters to Creeds, Le Livre d'Or shines forth as a significant and reclaimed chapter in the
Western Esoteric Traditions.
Divine Money Spells William Oribello 2011-12-01 GOD WANTS TO INVITE PROSPERITY INTO YOUR LIFE William Alexander
Oribello and Dragonstar Agree You Will Only Become Wealth When You Start To Realize. . . MONEY IS DIVINE! HERE ARE
SPELLS TO GET WHAT YOU DESIRE THE MOST! SPELLS TO ELIMINATE POVERTY! SPELLS TO DRAW ABUNDANCE TO YOU! This new book
contains ancient magick techniques which utilize hidden power verses taken from the Holy Scriptures to gain
enlightenment, good fortune, riches and all-around prosperity. These easy to perform spiritual spells will have a deep
impact on your life and your loved ones. Beginning in his childhood, William Alexander Oribello experienced contact
with Divine Forces in the forms of Angelic Beings and Ascended Masters. These spiritual contacts taught him the secrets
of creative force and how we all can utilize special verses along with candles, incense, crystals and gemstones for
bring about prosperity should like God has said he would like you to receive. Since Oribello s ascension to other
realms, there has been a major void in the metaphysical field that has only lately begun to be filled by Dragonstar a
meta-physician whose psychic linage dates back to the continent of Atlantis. Recently, Dragonstar researched through
folders filled with notes made by Oribello on the subject of Divine Money Spells and agreed with the late avatar when
he stated, Money and prosperity are not evil, only when one elevates material wealth over everything else does it
become a problem. The Creator intends us to be happy and prosperous in this reality. Money and prosperity can bring
peace of mind that allows one to concentrate on important spiritual matters and being able to help others. Includes
Dozens of New Spells to Bring you Wealth and Prosperity.
Charms, Spells, and Formulas for the Making and Use of Gris-gris, Herb Candles, Doll Magick, Incenses, Oils, and
Powders-- to Gain Love, Protection, Prosperity, Luck, and Prophetic Dreams Ray T. Malbrough 1986 How would you like to
increase the power of your magick? Now you can, with the help of real Louisiana Hoodoo. In Charms, Spells & Formulas,
you'll find rituals and recipes for incenses, oils, powders and washes that you can use to make changes in your life.
But that's just the beginning. You'll learn the secrets of how to make gris-gris bag charms for any purpose. You also
get full instructions on how to set up your altar and perform the ritual to charge the bag so that it becomes a
powerful magical tool. Need to improve your health or love life? Make a gris-gris bag! You'll also learn how to make
magical dolls from cloth and clay, and how to increase the power of magical candles by adding herbs to them. Do you
think you might have been given the "evil eye?" You'll learn how to overcome it with the instructions given here. The
book also includes full instructions on how to use prayers and Bible psalms to solve your problems. Hoodoo is a
tradition that is 200 years old. Within these pages you'll find the secrets of genuine Hoodoo and be able to put them
to use! You can use Hoodoo to help get rid of illness and bring prosperity, find romance and get rid of bad luck. If
you are doing any sort of magick at all, you'll find that the techniques in this book will powerfully enhance your
magick. And if you're new to magick, you'll be surprised at just how successful the magick in this book can be. Are you
ready to really make a change in your life? With the help of this book and some common herbs, you can do it. Get this
book today!
The Lythia Tradition of Paganism and Witchcraft Sheldon D. Slinkard 2013-04-04 The Lythia tradition of Paganism and

Magic and Miracles Mary Morris 2011-08-06 Really it's a FUN book, not a workbook! Have you been asking, "How do I
manifest my dreams?" This is your opportunity to create magic and miracles in your life! Gratitude and asking for what
you want can create miracles in your life. You can fall in love with your life and create your dream life. Your dreams
really can come true. The "Magic and Miracles: 30 Day Coaching Workbook" can help you in finding YOUR passion answering the question many of us struggle with. What is YOUR passion? Dream and live an unexpected life. Ready for
more joy, energy and enthusiasm? You can find it through the simple exercises included in the workbook, which help you
to tap into your Spirit. Start creating magic and miracles in your life. Get started with this 30-day coaching workbook
- and you'll be on your way to a new you and a new life in just one month.
Psalms & Hoodoo Miss Katherine 2018-03-31 The Book of Psalms from The Holy Bible has been used by rootworkers and
others for a long time. In this book discover what Psalm is good to help with certain spells, learn that each day has a
certain Psalm for itself, and what color candles should be used with each Psalm.
Hoodoo in the Psalms Taren S 2019-10 Magickal workings found in the Psalms, developed over a millennium for the modern
conjurer to use today.
Bible Spells: Obtaining Your Every Desire by Activating the Secret Meaning of Hundreds of Biblical Verses William
Alexander Oribello 2011-12 MORE IMPORTANT THAN THE BIBLE CODE Here are ancient magick techniques using secret power
verses taken from the Holy Scriptures to gain enlightenment, health, gopod fortune and all around prosperity. These
easy to perform spiritual spells will have a deep impact on YOUR life and those of your loved ones. Beginning in his
childhood William Oribello experienced contacts with Divine Forces in the forms of Angelic Beings and Ascended Masters.
These spiritual contacts taught him the secrets of the CREATIVE FORCE and how we all can utilize special POWER VERSES
from the Holy Bible, along with ordinary candles, incense, crystals and gemstones for Luck, Love, and Well Being. In
this book you will find BIBLE VERSE SPELLS for: Love and Romance. Money and Business Success. Achieving Good Luck and
Removing Bad Luck and curses. Protection of your home and loved one.s Health, healing and happiness. To receive divine
grace and mercy, AND MUCH, MUCH, MORE! This is rare occult book for "true believers" who previously might have felt
squimish about consorting with occult references. Rev. Oribello's spells are of the Lord and are worded so as NOT to
attract any negativity, but to attract all that is positive in the universe. These spells are guaranteed to assist you
in all that you do.
Following the Signs Stephanie Petrie 2012-09-01 After her dreams of a perfect life in marriage are shattered by a
divorce, Stephanie Petrie travels from an idyllic life in California to Sedona, Arizona, and eventually to the pyramids
of Egypt as she embarks on a spiritual journey of self discovery. Along the way, she meets strangers and makes new
friends as she learns to develop her spiritual intuition and trust the synchronistic moments in life. These moments
occur while driving through the Sonoran Desert, noticing a family of tarantulas scurrying through the parking lot, and
following a boy into the King's Chamber in the Pyramid of Giza. In this memoir, Stephanie tells her story of how
people, nature, and life choices are all connected in order to challenge her "expected" social role in life and allow
herself to be transformed on her life journey. This adventure continues to require profound courage, commitment, and
faith in the beauty of life as she discovers a deeper purpose and source of happiness.
Gipsy Smith Gipsy Smith 1906
Qabbalistic Magic Salomo Baal-Shem 2011-04-25 A comprehensive guide to practicing the magic of the Qabbalah • Spells
for everyday problems related to health, love, prosperity, and protection • Rituals for advanced high-level magic, such
as invocation of angelic powers or spiritual vision • Explains how to make and design talismans, amulets, and magic
bowls, including harnessing the power of Hebrew letters in their designs • Details the magical uses of 150 psalms The
Qabbalah--the Jewish esoteric tradition--is richly woven with magical practices, from amulets and magic bowls to
invocations and magical use of psalms. In this comprehensive and practical guide to Qabbalistic magic, Salomo Baal-Shem
explains how to authentically perform rituals from the Qabbalistic tradition. The spells and rituals included range
from basic “everyday” magic for health, prosperity, love, protection, and prophetic dreams to advanced high-level magic
such as invoking the highest angelic powers or creating an astral life-form, or Golem. Revealing the occult teachings
of the 4th-century Book of the Mysteries, the magical uses of 150 psalms, and how to harness the power of Hebrew
letters in talisman designs, the author also shows you how to contact the Maggid, or Divine inner teacher, or attain
the spiritual vision of the Merkabah. A thoroughly accessible guide to the magic of the Qabbalah, this book also covers
the underlying spiritual principles and history of these powerful magical practices.
A Shepherd's Song Michael Leo Samuel 2014 In an age of great spiritual disconnection and alienation from the deepest
aspects of our souls, Rabbi Michael Leo Samuel's A Shepherd's Song: Psalm 23 and the Shepherd Metaphor in Jewish
Thought, takes us on a spiritual journey through the luminous imagery of the shepherd archetype. The transformative
power and message intimated by the shepherd metaphor and its history serves to remind us that we are not alone in a
universe that is bereft of God's ethical Presence. Timeless and inspirational, the shepherd metaphor addresses the
fundamental relationship between God and man, speaking directly to questions raised by centuries of persecution. What
is the nature of suffering in a just universe? How does suffering alter our perceptions of God? How can we rediscover
our faith in difficult and challenging times? Rabbi Samuel explores questions of faith that are as old as the story of
Job and as modern as the Holocaust.
The Ravenmoon Grimoire Cindy Ravenmoon 2015-08-04 This book is a small part of my greater Grimoire. It covers my
Sorcery workings and some of my techniques that I've used and developed over the last 20 years. This book is a primer,
an essay to what I teach online. This is NOT a complete manual. Those who wish to learn more may become one of my
students. For those wanting to contact me, my contact info is in the book.
Secrets of the Psalms Godfrey Selig 2014-04-14 The Psalms of the King James Bible are the keys to communicating with
God through prayer. Godfrey Selig's translation of a key fragment of the practical Kabala allows the reader to fully
utilize the Psalms and prayers as they were meant to be used. Included in this edition are also a printing of all 150
Psalms from the King James Bible, a must have for any true devotee of God.
Unhexing and Jinx Removing Donna Rose 2008-06-01
Divine Bible Spells Dragonstar 2013-03 YOU'VE HEARD IT SAID A THOUSAND TIMES . . . WITH GOD ALL THINGS ARE POSSIBLE!
Within the pages of this book you will learn exactly how to utilize the verses of the Bible to generate a constructive
aura for you and your family and friends so that you can direct a positive flow of life-giving energy into your daily
life. You will learn how to employ the most holy of words to overcome all obstacles. Whatever your innermost desires
may be, they will immediately be fulfilled. Highly-praised psychics and prophets may attempt to point you in the right
direction, but the Lord himself provides the most powerful of strengths. This book is here to teach you that, with the
Bible, all things are possible. There is a buried treasure of knowledge in the Holy Book if you know how to interpret
it correctly. Wealth and prosperity come from a state of mind, a projection of energy; we have to open up our minds and
accept what God wants us to have. We must be willing vessels and acknowledge the energy that we possess to attract
whatever it is that we really want. HERE ARE LINKS TO HIDDEN MYSTICAL MEANINGS IN THE BIBLE THAT YOU WERE NEVER TAUGHT
IN CHURCH! DISCOVER WHAT ONLY A FEW "TRUTH SEEKERS" REALIZE -- THAT A SECRET CODE HAS BEEN EMBEDDED WITHIN THE
SCRIPTURES THAT COULD MAKE YOU PROSPEROUS ALMOST OVERNIGHT. Among The Many Things You Will Learn Are: * Magick and
Metaphysics are NOT of the Devil, but were always a major part of Christianity until such teachings were denounced
during the Middle Ages. * That the burning of colored candles at specific times and on specific dates plays a
significant role in a program of Biblical illumination that can lead an individual to riches. * There is a reason why
the Three Wise Men arrived in Bethlehem with a variety of types of incense, including Frankincense and Myrrh. Burning
incense while repeating certain verses from the Bible can triple the manifestations of your desires. * That money is
NOT the root of all evil, but is our GOD GIVEN right! No one needs to be poor. Abundance is part of the natural flow of
God's Universe. TAKE CONTROL OF YOUR LIFE! PUT THESE DIVINE BIBLE SPELLS TO WORK FOR YOU NOW!
The Book of Magical Psalms - Part 1 Jacobus G Swart 2021-04-06 Countless individuals all over the world are chanting
the 'Psalms of David' every hour of every day, which makes the 'Book of Psalms' the most practically applied text in
the Hebrew Bible. In this regard this biblical text is reckoned amongst the greatest and most popular works of 'Jewish
Magic, ' its popularity being due to the Psalms addressing the loftiest "realms of spirit," the lowliest aspects of
human existence, and everything in between. They offer ready-made prayers, supplications, and incantations for all to
express what is in their hearts and minds. Furthermore, considered to be Divinely inspired, the Psalms comprise a
direct link between a 'human mouth' and a 'Divine Ear'! The material addressed in 'The Book of Magical Psalms - Part 1'
derives from the extensive primary literature of 'Practical Kabbalah, ' much of which is shared in this tome for the
first time in English translation. This definitive study includes the magical use of the biblical 'Book of Psalms' for
every conceivable purpose in prayers, incantations, adjurations, and Hebrew amulet
How to Tap the Magic Power in Incantations, Spells, Prayers & Psalms Geoffrey B. Samson 1981
Candle Burning Magic with the Psalms William Alexander Oribello 2015-12-29 CREATE LIFE'S GREATEST BLESSINGS BY
COMBINING THE POWER OF THE HOLY PSALMS WITH THE MAGIC OF BURNING DIFFERENT COLORED CANDLES. THIS IS A SPECIAL CONDENSED
"TRAVEL EDITION" OF ONE OF THE MOST POPULAR SPIRITUAL WORKS OF OUR TIME. IF you are looking for spiritual guidance in
your life, this may be the most important book you will ever own. All you need to fulfill your inner most desires,
dreams and wishes is a match, ordinary candles, incense and the ability to recite a specific Psalm from Scripture. OVER
150 PROVEN RITUALS USING GOD'S MOST INSPIRED WORDS! Overcome Depression, Experience Great Joy, Overcome Attackers And
Robbers, Be Protected From Suffering, Keep Bad Luck Away, Receive Instructions In Dreams, Receive Great Strength,
Regain Peace With A Person You Have Had A Falling Out With, Receive Divine Grace, Love And Mercy, Help In Court Cases,
Obtain Great Financial Rewards, Have A Strong Will, Attract Love And Friendship, Banish Marriage Problems, Bring About
Good Fortune, Bring Prosperity And Money Into Your Life...and much, much more. Here is your personal Abridged Edition
of Wm Oribello's classic that can be placed in your bag or jacket pocket to bring you immediate rewards. Stripped of
its related background information, this digest sized book contains the most vital information necessary to utilize the
hidden meaning of each of the Psalms. Keep the larger, more detailed, edition at home while you carry the mighty power
of the Lord with you at all times.
Psalm Magic : from the Notebooks of Anna Riva Anna Riva A continuation of her perennially best selling book Powers of
the Psalms, this book offers powerful rituals to combine with recitation of the Psalms of David. In this volume you
will find rituals to bring blessings, employment, justice, power, protection, revenge and much more! -- publisher's
website
Magical Secrets of the Psalms Shelia Monroe 2017-12-06 KEPT SECRET FOR THOUSANDS OF YEARS...THIS NEW INTERPRETATION OF
THE MAGICAL POWERS OF THE PSALMS IS REVEALED AT LAST! For centuries the Church has kept hidden the process of using the
Psalms for magical purposes. Even though religions of the Book often practiced "magic," such as the ringing of church
bells to avert storms, the rest of the population could suffer dire consequences if caught using magical spells,
especially spells involving the use of the Bible. However, learned men and women discovered how to work the formulas
and spells of Psalm magic from forgotten books of Jewish wisdom that are hidden behind the written words of the Psalms.
It is thought that the Angels of the Lord were commanded to teach the secret, mystical knowledge contained within the
Psalms. This is so that we could understand that the spark of creation is contained within all of us, and with that, we
can attain wisdom, riches, love, joy, health, and success through the power of the Psalms. This new interpretation of
magical secrets of the Psalms will show you simple methods to to fulfill your inner most desires, dreams and wishes.
The Magical Secrets of the Psalms can be worked anywhere and at anytime. Using the magic of candle burning, these
beautiful Psalms can be used to bring great success and happiness, which is exactly what God intended for all of us.
Forbidden Magic Spells from the Bible Jessica Springfield 2016-05-22 IT IS THE SECRET THAT CHURCH LEADERS HAVE SOUGHT
TO SUPPRESS FOR CENTURIES! MAGIC, SPELLS, CHARMS AND ENCHANTMENTS ARE REAL AND CAN BE PERFORMED BY ANYONE! THE BIBLE
AND OTHER BOOKS FROM THE HOLY LAND HAS BEEN USED AS A SOURCE OF MAGICAL SPELLS BELIEVED TO HAVE BEEN GIVEN TO HUMANITY
BY GOD HIMSELF! In this book you will learn how to use magical Bible verses to better your life, find love, be
successful in every aspect of life and live free of fear of the unknown. Learn the secrets of Folk Magic and the
healing powers of powerful words given to us by the Angels of the Lord. The Church has long sought to suppress the
knowledge of powerful magic taken from the pages of the Holy Bible. Nevertheless, many people throughout the centuries
have learned the secret of Bible Magic and have used these spells to enrich their lives, and the lives of others. Now,
for the first time, this hidden knowledge is brought together in one book by noted Biblical scholar Jessica C.
Springfield. Springfield has spent years gathering this ancient, esoteric knowledge and presents it in a way easily
understood in the modern era. Most church leaders have convinced their parishioners that magic spells are the work of
Satan and inherently evil. However, this is a centuries-long suppression of the fact that all churches practice magic
rituals everyday as part of their services. The truth is that church leaders have kept these "Forbidden Bible Spells"
from the general population to enrich and empower themselves with the magical forces intended for all of mankind. Don't
take this book lightly as the spells and incantations taken from the Bible are powerful and contain the very forces of
Creation itself!
Old World Witchcraft Raven Grimassi 2011-10-01 Introduces the philosophy and practices of old world witchcraft, which
relies on plant magic and the use of shadow, dispelling the myths about witches and presenting the tradition's tools,
psalm-spells-workbook
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The Master Book of Candle Burning Henri Gamache 2012-08-01
Prophecy of Light - Unleashed RJ Crayton 2016-10-14 Kady must learn to unleash the magic trapped inside her if she is
to help the mage Pylum rescue her aunt. As Kady learns her way around the Temple of Light and takes classes to help her
understand magic, she makes new friends like Jasper and learns more about the mysterious mage who helped her in book
one: Akilah. Will Kady be able to unleash her power, and what else might she find when her bonds are broken?
The Wiccan Guide to Candle Magic Roc Marten 2011-03-23 The Wiccan Guide to Candle Magic is anenchanting book which
provides practitioners of the Wiccan religion a comprehensive guide covering the art of Candle Magic.This handy
spellbook gives you practicaldirections and knowledge on the simplest form of magic, Candle Magic. With easy-to-follow
spells covering Love, Money, Protection, health, employment and more.Regardless of your skill level, The WiccanGuide to
Candle Magic will help you enhance your spell casting repertoire.The Wiccan Guide to Candle Magic would make an
excellent addition to your current spellbook collection.Co-Written by Roc Martin, author of The Witches Book of Spells
and The Modern Day Spellbook

Witchcraft includes an in-depth look at the practices, traditions, and practices of the Lythia faith. Within the book
you will gain knowledge and practical information on prayers, incantations, spells, and ritual practices of the faith.
Learn and experience this tradition-rich religion steeped in love.
The Bad Canadian Leonard G. Mokos 2016-10-24 IN A PLACE OF PEACEDURING A TIME OF WARTHE UNFORGIVEN WILL NOT GO
FORGOTTEN.Edenville, 1940. In a rural hamlet where the majority of men are overseas to fight Hitler's Nazi war machine,
someone is killing veterans of the first world war. Wartime Special Constable 'Lame' Eddie Sommers, a crippled rich boy
and the butt of derision, is doing his best to fill a uniform he believes in, yet wears too large. Inexperienced and
out of his depth, he turns to a former detective and veteran of the western front for assistance.Involving Marshall
Geary might be his biggest mistake.Marshall wears a copper mask, as much to hide behind as to conceal his
disfigurements. He struggles against howling flashbacks and the lingering stench of his own concealed crimes.In a town
meant for sanctuary, repressed horrors awaken like worms in a collapsing coffin. The closer they get to the truth, the
nearer everyone is dragged to their limits, their failings and their buried pasts.
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